
The Department of Emergency Medicine at University of Iowa Hospitals & Clinics is excited to 

offer either a one- or two-year position where fellows will serve as part time faculty members at 

the states only comprehensive medical center. 

SOCIAL MEDICINE FELLOWSHIP

University of Iowa Hospitals & Clinics and 
surrounding communities provide an ideal training 
environment for a Social Medicine fellow. As a 
fellow you will have numerous opportunities to 
explore and practically engage in various aspects of 
medicine related to social determinants of health 
and population health concerns within our hospital 
system and community. Based on the fellow’s 
interest, the fellow will focus on developing a 
research and education project related to their topic 
of interest. 

Our program offers a once-a-month Social EM 
conference day along with a once-a-month all-
fellows conference day that focuses on topics of 
research, administration, and academic skills. 

• Interact regularly with community organizations 
interested in your area of study

• Meet organizations and healthcare providers 
working on various social medicine topics

• Work with a growing group of EM faculty with 
diverse training backgrounds

• Learn from a myriad of subspecialists throughout 
the institution

• Provide education to medical students, residents, 
and other learners throughout the hospital

• Have access to extensive research infrastructure in 
the Department of Emergency Medicine

TRAINING ENVIRONMENT AS A FELLOW, YOU WILL:

shannon-findlay@uiowa.edu

Shannon Findlay, MD, MPH, CTropMed

Social Medicine Program Director

Scan to see more about our program

One-year track will be for fellows who have already completed an advance degree like a 

MPH. 

Two-year track will allow the fellow to obtain an MPH from the University of Iowa College 

of Public Health. 

INTERESTED APPLICANTS:
Send a letter of intent, a curriculum vitae, personal statement, a letter of good standing from a program director, 
and three letters of recommendation to Dr. Shannon Findlay. 


